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From: Lonnie Payne-Clark
To: Balcher, Wyntress
Subject: Beau Vigne Winery Impact Concerns
Date: Monday, October 05, 2015 11:38:55 AM

Thank you for listening to my concerns regarding Beau Vigne Winery. As I mentioned during
 our phone conversation this morning, I am concerned about the potential impact of this
 permit. This conversion of a former personal residence and small "sleepy" Van der Heyden
 winery to a larger winery is troubling. 

 The proposed expanded production, parking, visitors, tasting, marketing events, food service,
 etc with the associated noise, traffic congestion, ground water use and environmental impact
 are all cause for concern.

As I mentioned, we currently contend with occasional loud music, in the evenings, and other
 noises from activities associated with other businesses west of our cul-de-sac.  

Thank you for listening to my concerns.

Cordially,

Lonnie Payne and Bruce Clark
1151 Petra Drive
Napa
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